



December 10, 2018

Dear Filmmaker.

Congratulations! We are delighted to inform you that your film has been officially accepted into the 5th Annual Imagine Science Abu Dhabi Film Festival. Expanding on the last four years of the festival, we'll be bringing back the performances, gallery talks, workshops, and sci-art exhibition, along with the best in science inspired filmmaking from the Gulf, the Middle East, and the world. This year's festival will be taking place January 30 - February 2, 2019, on the campus of NYU Abu Dhabi. We hope you'll be able to join us.

We will be honored to present your work and thank you for being a part of the festival!

Best Regards.

Alexis Gambis
Artistic Director & Founder

Nate Dorr Director of Programming